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OFFICE Of ASSESSMENTS IS CLOSED   
Assessor Wilhoite closes office through April 3, 2020 

 
Nashville, TN (March 23, 2020) − Nashville & Davidson County Assessor of Property Vivian Wilhoite 
has closed the Office of Assessments through April 3, 2020.  Wilhoite further states that this date may 
be extended beyond April 3rd.  This decision comes as a result of continued updates from public 
health officials, Mayor John Cooper, Governor Bill Lee and Comptroller Justin Wilson.    
 
Constituents will still be able to leave their messages on the office main line, as well as, send emails 
which will be responded to expeditiously. “In light of the fact that we are closed, this is our best effort 
to continue to serve the public under these challenging circumstances.” says Assessor Wilhoite.  
 
Property owners or anyone with questions or comments regarding their property or property values 
are to use the following methods.  
 

-Directly by phone at (615) 862-6080  
-Email at assessorweb@nashville.gov  
-Postal Mail Address:  Office of the Assessor of Property  

    P.O. Box 196305  
Nashville, TN  37219-6305 

  Website: www.padctn.org 
 

 

For hearings and appeal proceedings that have been previously scheduled, please contact the State 
Board of Equalization (SBOE) at 615-401-7883.  The SBOE will provide the details of how these 
proceedings will be held. 
 
The Office of Assessor of Property Mission Statement  
To accurately identify, list, appraise and classify all taxable properties in an effort to achieve fair and 
equity in values for the preparation of annual assessment roll in a timely manner while educating 
property owners of the appraisal process and their options to appeal, as well as learn of available 
assistance programs.  
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